
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, October 3, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  BBQ Chicken Sandwich  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Yisel Chairez Almaraz  

 

 

1. Don’t forget - Choir rehearsal is today right after school! New people are welcome! 

 

2. Kickball With Kulaga starts this week Thursday after school! If you signed up, please 

join the Google Classroom. Meet in Room 211 right after school on Thursday! 

 

3. ATTENTION EMM: There is a meeting after school today for October Service Projects. 

If you cannot make today's meeting, then you can attend the meeting Tuesday after 

school. Information and Permission slips will be given out as well as preliminary 

planning and information for our Annual School -wide SHOE DRIVE for Share Your 

Soles.  

 

4. The Girls Basketball team will travel to Pleasantdale today.  

Wish the players good luck if you see them in the hallway. 

 

Tomorrow Gurrie will host the last home game of the season against the Willow Springs 

Wolverines  

Support the teams by wearing NEON to school tomorrow.  

 

Tuesday is also PACK the HOUSE night in the gym. Come cheer on your Gurrie Tigers.  

There will be concessions, and a half-time half court shooting contest for a few selected 

students who are in the stands.  

Cheer, Play, Score! 

Remember wear Neon to school tomorrow and show your Gurrie Spirit. 

 

5. Attention Adventurers!!! 

7th Grade RPG Club will have a special meeting TODAY until 4pm in Room 122-D.   If 

you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit the Google 

Classroom page for more information. 

 

6. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys basketball team. Tryouts for the 8th 

grade team will be on Tuesday October 18th they will go until 5:00pm. All boys 

interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try out date. If you 

have any questions see Mr. Pontrelli! 
 

7. PBIS store will be open this Thursday during lunch, to recognize the positive choices you 

have made by being ready, safe and respectful! 

 



8. Early Act will meet during lunch to discuss the upcoming car wash held on Saturday 

October 15th. The meetings will be Tuesday October 4th and Tuesday October 11th during 

lunch. 7th graders will meet in room 108 with Mr.Walsen. 8th graders will meet in room 

208 with Ms.Zalewska. Please see Mr.Walsen or Ms.Zalewska for more information.  

 

9. This Saturday Gurrie cross country competed at the Bengal Invite in Skokie. In a 

competitive 26 team field, both boys are girls competed very well. Avery Tyrell and the 

girls started the morning off a strong team finish of 6th overall with Avery’s 11th place 

overall finish leading the way with a time of 13:00 for the two-mile course. Abbey 

O’Toole was close behind in 20th with Vivian Comes (39th), Eleanor Meuer (56th) and 

Charlotte Cannizarro (60th) rounding out our scoring. Carrie Riopell, Hannah Fuller, and 

Brynn Krantz were a strong pack of Tigers all finishing under 15 minutes.  

 

The boys team managed to win the “varsity” and “open” races with dominant team and 

individual performances. Ian Collins led Gurrie with an impressive 8th place overall 

finish in 11:28. Conor Carolan was right on his heels with a 9th place finish in 11:30. 

Both runners received “top 10” medals. Gurrie’s next pack was rounded out with Cruz 

Villarreal’s 15th place finish in 11:40. It was his best race of the year. Jack Lee and 

Brennan Monohan were close behind in 17th and 20th overall. Nolan Callahan and 

Harrison Kitteridge were 6th and 7th for Gurrie in their final tune-up before the IESA 

Sectional Championships this Saturday in Warrenville. Big congratulations also goes to 

Nathan Woods, Will Potter, Christian Torres, Ignacio Rodriguez, and Jack Eskra for 

dominating the “open” race with top 10 finishes. All 5 runners earned medals for their 

incredible races. Way to go, Tigers!! 
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